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PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

TOWN COUNCIL SUPPORTING TOWN PROMOTION 

Godalming Town Council is proud to support many of the events held in the town throughout the 

year.  The Town Council works in partnership to support community organisations with financial 

assistance, advice or in-kind resources.   

 

Two events, which promote the town to a wider community, are the Godalming Run which takes 

place on Sunday, May 13 and the Godalming Heritage Open Weekend, which takes place this year 

on the 15 and 16 September during National Heritage Open Week. 

 

The Godalming Run is being supported by the Town Council to provide the race infrastructure. The 

run starts at the Bandstand in the Phillips Memorial Park and allows runners the opportunity to run 

alongside the river and to experience the beautiful views along The Wey, as well as getting out into 

the fresh air and keeping fit. Further details of how to enter the run can be found at 

www.godalmingrun.org 

 

Godalming Town Council is funding the promotion of the Godalming Heritage Open Weekend, which 

is a superb opportunity for residents and visitors to Godalming to experience the history, architecture 

and culture of Godalming and offers the chance to see hidden places and try new experiences.  

Heritage Open Weekends, together with events such as the Godalming Run, provide many benefits 

not least the opportunities for social interaction and enhancing communities.   

For details on the Heritage Open weekend visit www.thegodalmingtrust.org.uk/ 
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